
 

The English program, the Department of Humanities, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, organized the orientation for the new students in the academic year 2020. 

On July 1st, 2020, the English program, the Department of Humanities, the Faculty of Humanities 
and Social Sciences, organized the orientation for the new students in the academic year 2020 
through the online by Google Hangouts Meet.  This orientation opened with Asst.  Prof.  Wichuda 
Kunnu, the Head of English Program, and the lecturers from the English program for giving the 
information about the program, life in the university, and know each other in the English program. 
Moreover, this orientation is honored by Ms. Phachaya Chaiwchan as a guest speaker for advising 
about learning through the online to the new students. 


